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***ADVISORY*** 
The Heard and McDonald Islands Toothfish Fishery 

 
Nominations for Peer Reviewers of MSC Assessment Report 

 
SCS Global Services, Inc (SCS) is proposing the following peer reviewers for the MSC assessment 
report pertaining to the Heard and McDonald Islands Toothfish Fishery. 
 

1. Neil Klaer 
2. Dr.  Geoff Tingley 
3. Dr. Indrani Lutchman 

 
Comments on potential peer reviewers will be taken through 1700 GMT, March 24, 2017.   
 
 
The peer review process is likely to commence in early April 2017 and will be followed by a 
posting of a draft report for public review and comment for 30 days. Following the period for 
public review and comment, a final report will be posted on the MSC website www.msc.org for 
all interested parties to review. 
 
 
All comments should be directed to: 
 
Dr. Sabine Daume 
Regional Director 
Australia and NZ (MSC and ASC) 
 
SCS Global Services 
Email at: sdaume@scsglobalservices.com  
 
 

2000 Powell St., Suite 600, Emeryville, CA 94608 
Toll Free: 1.800.ECO.FACT 
www.scsglobalservices.com 

http://www.msc.org/
mailto:sdaume@scsglobalservices.com


 

Version 1-1 (August 2013) | © SCS Global Services 

 

Full CVs are available on the fishery re-assessment downloads page.  


